
New COVID testing site on campus 
  
A new walk-up COVID testing site is now available on the GCU campus for faculty, staff and students. 
  
Premier Labs is onsite at the Trails parking lot (near the former First Southern Baptist Church) from 8 
a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday through Friday and 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. Saturday and Sunday. No appointment is 
necessary at this walk-up site. Premier Labs does accept insurance so there are no out-of-pocket costs. 
  
Both antigen and PCR tests are available, with antigen test results available within 15 minutes and PCR 
results taking 24-48 hours.  
  
Testing is also still available by making an appointment at the GCU Health and Wellness Clinic -- 602-
639-6215 or healthcenter@gcu.edu. 
 


